
 

 

April 29, 2022 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting $632,150 funding for the City of Prior Lake Trail Gap Construction in fiscal year 2023. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is City of Prior Lake, located at 4646 Dakota Street SE, Prior Lake, 

MN 55372. 

 

The funding would be used to construct a 0.3 mile long, 10-foot, bituminous, multiuse trail along the west side 

of State Highway (TH) 13 to close an existing trail gap - between Anna Trail Southeast to Pleasant Street 

Southeast west of TH 13. The proposed segment would fill the existing trail gap and connect to the Three 

Rivers Park District Big Woods Regional Trail along Eagle Creek Ave SE / County Road 21. 

 

The project would be a valuable use of taxpayer funds because it promotes safety, provides a connection to 

Prior Lake's small business community in downtown Prior Lake and provides connection to a Regional Trail 

system. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Angie Craig 

Member of Congress  


